
April 15, 2021 

Submitted by Dee Fahlman – 33 Samuel Street – Village Resident 

Village Front Entrance Committee 

The original idea was to create a low maintenance horticultural, low profile, lighted small stone 
or brick curved fence/wall with evergreen horticultural interest that would reflect the historical 
architectural features of The Village while creating a distinct yet minimal entrance marker – 
similar to the entrance to various wineries around the region. This project was motivated by the 
pride so many of the residents take in living in The Village. 

Much appreciation is sent to Mona Babin, Gloria-Lindsay Luby and John Hawley for our initial 
meeting on December 3, 2020 to discuss the possibility and interest in creating a welcoming 
distinctive entrance.  Since that time, no other interest has been expressed, so while we believe 
the idea has merit, it will take the efforts of a larger committee to work with the town and the 
region for approvals.  

As of April 2021, I am stepping back from the initiative for now, leaving the idea on the table.  

This map was supplied by Kevin Turcotte, NOTL’s Manager of Parks & Recreation, and defines 
town land in The Village.  The entrance marker would be located on town property on the north 
east corner of The Village entrance from Niagara Stone Road. 

 


